
Editorial Preface

We are delighted to introduce IGI Global’s new International Journal of Innovative Teaching and 
Learning in Higher Education, which seeks to disseminate research, experiences, and philosophies 
about innovation in regard to teaching and learning in higher education. The landscape of higher 
education is constantly changing, so should our teaching. We should be thoughtfully experimenting 
in our teaching and sharing our findings to help drive the field forward.

As new Editor-in-Chiefs to a new journal, we have an ambitious desire for IJITLHE to become 
the premier journal within the many overlapping subject areas. By targeting educators, administrators, 
researchers, technologists, and specialists, we hope to provide a forum for authors to communicate 
their research and studies. To us, IJITLHE provides a perfect opportunity for new and seasoned authors 
to publish in a journal aiming for significant impact in the industry. We have purposely kept a broad 
scope to encompass all fields of innovation within teaching and learning in higher education and we 
will publish all types of theoretical, qualitative, quantitative, and even experiences.

IJITLHE is served by a dedicated Editorial Review Board (ERB) that consists of scholars and 
experts from multiple disciplines around the world. We would like to thank our ERB and Associate 
Editors for their time peer-reviewing the first round of submissions to the journal. The ERB ranges 
from early career to retired faculty and we greatly appreciate that they volunteered their expertise 
and promote the mission of this journal.

With our first issue, we truly hope that it captures the interest of our readers and provides 
significant contributions to innovations in teaching and learning in higher education. Additionally, 
we hope to continue to evolve and refine the journal as we build a community to inspire innovative 
teaching. We welcome your thoughts and feedback, so please don’t hesitate contacting any of 
us. Also, we encourage you to submit to our young journal and help us grow, which you can 
find more information through IGI Global’s site: http://www.igi-global.com/publish/contributor-
resources/before-you-write/.

Sincerely,

Jean Gudenas, MLIS, AHIP
Editor-in-Chief
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Co-Editors
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